
In the name of God, the Beneficent, the Merciful 

MOMIN 
Metroplex Organization of Muslims in North-Texas 

Peace upon all prophets of God, especially Adam, Noah, Abraham, Moses, Jesus and Mohammad 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

2945 Frankford Rd, Dallas, TX, 75287 

 
March 27, 2025 
 
Communication Regarding Student / Employee Absence on the Day of Eid Al Fitr 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
 
Muslims throughout the United States will be celebrating Eid-al-Fitr on Monday, March 31st, 
2025. Eid al-Fitr marks the conclusion of the sacred month of Ramadhan, a time of spiritual 
reflection, fasting, worship, and acts of charity. It is a day of communal prayer, family 
gatherings, and celebration of the values instilled during the month-long observance. On this 
day, Muslims all over the world conduct special prayers after sunrise, following which families 
visit each other and exchange gifts.  
 
Islamic Center of MOMIN, Dallas will be holding special services for Eid al Fitr. On behalf of 
the members and their families, the Islamic Center of MOMIN, requests 
that students and any employee be excused from their daily activities to join in prayers and 
Eid-al-Fitr festivities. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support in recognizing this important religious 
observance and by marking this day off for religious activities and not as a day missed from 
work or school.  
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
Islamic Center of MOMIN 

 (469) 758-0018  momin@momin.org  
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